
To: Mayor and City Council

From: City Clerk's Office

Date: July 19, 2024

Subject: Water Pollution Control Facility Nutrient Reduction Modifications Phase 1

Item No. 6
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At the July 9, 2024, meeting, the City Council voted to accept the report of bids for the
Water Pollution Control Facility Nutrient Reduction Modifications Phase 1 project and
delay award until the July 23, 2024, meeting. Staff is now requesting that the City
Council delay award until the August 13, 2024 meeting to allow staff additional time to
complete a comprehensive evaluation of bids and review options for funding the project. 
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